
 

 

 

#HelloYellow 
Today our children looked utterly resplendent in their yellow outfits! 
It’s heart-warming to see so many united in favour of mental health, 
and we thank all of our wonderful parents for their support in sending 
in donations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PANTOSAURUS 
We all want to keep our children safe. You’ve probably already talked 
to them about things like crossing the road safely, but have you 
spoken to them about how to stay safe from sexual abuse? We know 
it’s a conversation no parent wants to have, but we believe it can feel 
just as natural, and be just as easy, as the road safety chat. This 
week in class, children will be learning the importance of privacy from 
Pantosaurus himself.  

 
 

UPDATE OF INFORMATION 

We would also like to remind parents that it is really important that 
we have at least 3 up-to-date, working numbers for each child. Please 
either reply to this text or call the office on 01922 721359 to update us. 
If you text, ensure that you also include who the number belongs to 
(e.g. Aunty, Mom, etc). 
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Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th 
October 

M&M in for theatre 
production. 

 

Friday 23rd October 

Last day of term! 

 

MATHLETICS 

Congratulations Y3 for taking 1st 
and 2nd place, and well done 
Miss Fatima’s class for taking 3rd 
place! 

Dates for your Diary 
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Words of the week: 
 

 
 

 
 

Attendance 
Children’s attendance must be 95% or above. Prizes are awarded at the end of each 
term for all children who have an attendance figure of 96% or above. Below are the 
attendance figures for each class for last week. Well done   ! 

 


